Feeding The Needy

Blest be the tie that binds
Our hearts in Christian love.
Thanks to the entire church family for your support of the Food
Pantry. The cumulative stats for the month of August are:
hours worked 466
households served 613
percent increase over last August in the number of
households served 27%
BALLPARK FIGURES
Individuals served  over 2000
At 3 bags per grocery cart and 10 Ibs per bag =

30 Ibs x 613 households = 18,390 Ibs distributed = 9+TONS.

The Upper Room Sunday School
class began Zooming on Sunday,
August 30th and are continuing
each Sunday at 1 p.m. Many of the
class have signed-up to participate.
It’s almost like being back at church!
Other church groups are
encouraged to join the Zoom
program since many of our activities
are still restricted.

Cub Scouts

Our CUB SCOUT PACK hosted a
virtual District Pinewood Derby in
the fellowship hall September 13.
Race cars were built by the scouts
and raced by the leaders who
posted results on Facebook live.
Congratulations to the scouts who
participated in the derby by
building a car and thanks to the
leaders who devised a way to make
this annual event happen.




Kaleidoscope News
Youth News
Kaleidoscope will be carving pumpkins on

During month of September we did team building Sunday, October 18th. This is an annual activity

games on Wednesday nights and on Sunday nights we that all our children look forward to. Each child

discussed issues like gossiping, friendships and en- will receive his/her own pumpkin and will carve

couraging one another. We talked about what the Bi- outside, weather permitting. Parents are

ble says about these issues. We also made fleece
encourage to stay and help.

blankets for the cancer center to give to patients
On Sunday, October 25th, we will have a

while they are undergoing treatment.

Halloween party in the fellowship hall. Children
will be able to wear their costumes. We will play
games, create crafts, and eat supper. If anyone
would like to donate candy or small prizes,
please bring to the church office by Wednesday,
October 21st. Thank you!

2020 Operating Budget

as of Aug. 31
$350,000
$262,500 $244:341 $21 5,338
$175,000
$87,500
$0

OPERATING OPERATING
INCOME  EXPENSES

The Home Stretch In 2020
Two thirds of the year is in the rear view mirror. Amidst a
great deal of turmoil in the secular society, St. Andrew’s is on a
steady course. The budget goal is within reach, $359,320, and
expenditures are running at about 60% of what has been
budgeted.
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Bagwell Albert
C.hlldress Chloe

|C|ark, Sloane

Crowder, Pamela & Hollis
JDanahy Beverly & Michael
IDamei Bobby

‘Davis, Nellanne
‘Dziduch, Steve & Dawn
'Edwards, Nathan
‘Freeman, Debi

‘Gatlin, Grace

Gillis, Lindsey

‘Homan, Madee,

'Hall, Danny

‘King, Wini

Lincoln, Tom & Pat
Malone, Sally

Masinelli, Andrew
Mayes, Billy

Mays, Jan

McCord, Kathryn
McCoy, Wanell

Owen, Billy

Schove, Janet Webb, Bubba & Laura

Scott, Tom & Linda Westbrook, Reni
Smith, Don & Penny Windham, Mike

Whatever this day
holds
remember God is bigger
and sfronger
than
anything you wuill fc
Rely more on his
strength than
your owin.
If you're feeling
overwhelmed,
give it fo God....
because his hands
are big enough fo
carry your worries,
doubts
and fears. |




